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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The Easter holidays are upon us and it marks the end of my first term as Principal of Holy 

trinity.  I need to thank all of you for making me feel so welcome as well as the children 

and staff.  I have loved every moment and thoroughly enjoyed getting to know everyone 

connected with the school. 

 

Thank you also for your attendance at our recent events, especially parents evening and 

our Star of the Week assemblies.  It has been fantastic to see so many of you there and to 

have the opportunity to talk to you. 

 

Our Easter Service at Holy Trinity Church was a very special event with beautiful singing, 

reading and reflections all being confidently performed.  Reverend Paul was very 

impressed with our children and the way they conducted themselves throughout the 

service.  A special word of thanks must go to all the staff that put a tremendous amount of 

effort into making it a success. 

 

We have a very busy and exciting term ahead with lots of new things being introduced 

across the school. Key Stage one and Reception will be using a new behaviour scheme 

called ‘Good to be Green’.  They will also be receiving new home reading records to 

accompany our new ‘Bug Club’ reading scheme.  Key Stage Two will be using a new 

scheme called ‘Accelerated Reader’ and a new online resource for English called ‘Literary 

Planet’ will also be available for children to use at home and in school. 

 

Year 6 will be working diligently towards their SAT’s tests which start on the 4th May.  Can 

Year 6 parents and carers please ensure that their children attend the Easter School 

taking place on Wednesday 11th April to Friday 13th April. (you should have received a 

letter).  The staff  are giving up part of their Easter Holidays to try and support their 

learning.  All we ask is that the children attend. 

 

Can all parents and carers please ensure that any uniform issues are dealt with over the 

Easter break if possible.  School uniform and the correct wearing of it is a basic 

expectation of high standards within our school.  Black school shoes must be worn and 

leggings are not permitted.  Trousers and skirts should be grey, socks should be grey or 

white and tights should be grey.  Blue gingham summer dresses should be worn but only 

when the weather is appropriate. I know there has been some confusion regarding items  
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of clothing so I hope this provides some clarification.  Please see the website for further 

information.   

 

I wish you all a relaxing and peaceful Easter break and please spare a thought for the true 

meaning and significance of this holiday period. 

 

Make sure you have lots of quality family time, have fun and make lots of new memories.  I 

look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 16th April at 8.30am, please don’t be 

late. 

 

Best Wishes  

 

 
 

R Dickson  

Principal 
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